Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2014 7:57 AM

To: ‘Jason Duda'

Cc: Rob Miller; Carmel, Charles

Subject: RE: BP Station #498 (ACEH Case No. RO0002873) - Report Extension Request
Hello Jason,

Based on your request, the schedule for report submittal for case RO2873 is extended to April 25, 2014.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Jason Duda [mailto:jduda@broadbentinc.com]

Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2014 4:38 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Rob Miller; Carmel, Charles

Subject: BP Station #498 (ACEH Case No. RO0002873) - Report Extension Request

Hello Jerry,

| attempted to call you earlier today and heard that you are off until Monday, | hope you are enjoying your time off. We
have run into a few hurdles with the final review and subsequent edits to the Additional Soil and Groundwater
Investigation, Conceptual Site Model, and First Quarter 2014 Report for BP Station #498 located at 286 South Livermore
Ave., Livermore, CA, which has a current deadline of April 11, 2014. Due to upcoming vacations and staffing
commitments, we respectively request a minor extension to April 25, 2014 for submittal of this report. Please respond
via email regarding this request when you are able. Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate
to contact me directly. Thank you. Take care.

Jason Duda
Senior Scientist

1370 Ridgewood Dr., Suite 5, Chico, CA 95973
[T] 530-566-1400 « [C] 530-592-6822 « [F] 530-566-1401
jduda @ broadbentinc.com
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